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Arlon Products are not considered to be persistent organic pollutants (POP) and do NOT contain any fluorinated 
organic chemicals including per-and polyfluoroalkyl substances (PFAS/PFOS) as outlined in: 
 

• EU 2019/1021 including restrictions listed in Annex I, Part A of the regulation. (EU POP) 
 

• EU 2023/1608 as of 30 May 2023 amending Annex I to Regulation (EU) 2019/1021 listing of 
perfluorohexane sulfonic acid (PFHxS), its salts, and PFHxS-related compounds. 

 

• The National PFAS Position Statement from the Australian Government. 
 
 
 
Arlon disclosures are based on good faith vendor supplied regulatory information and reviews of safety data 
sheets provided for components used in these products. 
 
Arlon does not knowingly add fluorinated chemicals into our formula or manufacturing process.  If you have any 
questions, please do not hesitate to your local sales contact. Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Sincerely yours, 

Star Prommete  
R&D Engineer II 
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